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10th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Tower of London 

On Wednesday 8th March we will be travelling into London to visit the Tower of London 

as part of our history topic ‘Castles’ we completed in the Autumn term. 

On the day, please ensure your child is wearing school uniform, sensible shoes and a 

waterproof coat.  They will need a rucksack containing a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or 

food containing nuts please). A school lunch can be ordered but please specify this 

to the office well in advance.  

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 4pm. Children will need to be 

collected from Petts Wood Station unless they are attending Galaxy. Our itinerary is as 

follows: 

9:15 Walk to Petts Wood  

9:45 Train from Petts Wood to London Bridge 

10:30 Walk to Tower of London 

11:15 Admission to the Tower of London 

11:30 Lunch 

12:00 Normans workshop 12:00-13:00 Group 1 and 13:30-14:30 Group 2 

Visit to the shop (spending money – no more than £10) – before or after the workshop 

Self-guided tour before or after the workshop 

14:45 Walk back to London Bridge  

15:24 Train to Petts Wood 

16:00 Collect your child from Petts Wood Station (Morrison’s side) 

We have a very limited amount of spaces for parents to join us on this occasion. If you 

are available to come on the trip with us, please let us know as soon as possible and 

complete the relevant section below. This will be limited to 1 adult per child. Please refer 

to the “Volunteering for school trips” document on the school website (under Key Info / 

Policies). 

Please fill out and return the reply slip by Friday 24th February 

Many Thanks 

 

Year 5 Team                 



 

 

 

Tower of London – 8th March 2023 

My child will/will not* require a packed lunch from the school canteen. 

If requesting a school packed lunch, please specify which single filling is required:  

 Cheese                        Ham                   Tuna                 

 

I wish/do not wish* to attend this trip. 

My child will be attending Galaxy on that day: Yes/No* 

*Please delete as necessary. 

Name of adult who will be collecting my child from the station ________________  phone 

number___________ 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 

Class………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….. 

Date……………………………………………………….. 

 


